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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 03(T) of 2017  
 

Port of Southampton  
 

Fawley Power Station Approach Channel Dredging 
Works – 28th January to 17th February 2017 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to Masters and crews of vessels using the Port of 
Southampton that dredging works will take place in the approach channel to the Fawley 
power station site Southampton Water between the 28

th
 January and 17

th
 February 

2017. 
 
The dredging works will be carried out by the water injection dredger ‘Borr’  
 
The ‘Borr’ will display the lights and shapes as required by the International Regulations 
for Preventing Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 
throughout.  
 
Mariners may request information from Southampton VTS on VHF Channel 12 if 
required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Notice will be self-cancelling on completion of the dredging operations. 

 
Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Berth 37, Eastern Docks 
Southampton   

Captain M Phipps  
Harbour Master 

 
27th January 2017 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 


